
 

 

 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 23 January 2020. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
Q. How many buildings do you occupy which have air conditioning. Provide building 
names.   
 
We do not have air conditioning throughout entire buildings, we have small systems split-units 
serving some treatment rooms, meeting rooms and office areas.  We have larger chiller units 
serving theatres and a few wards. 
1. Main Hospital 
2. Out-patients 
3. Post Graduate Centre 
4. Eaglestone Health Centre (occupied by CNWL)  
5. MRI Building (Occupied by In-Health) 6. Facilities Directorate 
 
Q. Who is the responsible person for ensuring that your buildings are legally compliant on 
this mandatory environmental matter? Provide the name, position, address, email address 
and direct telephone number of the responsible person.  
 
This information is exempt under Section 40 – Personal Information 
 
Q. All reports are mandatorily lodged on a Government database. No reports are currently 
lodged or are out of date, you are therefore non-compliant. Has your Trust Board been 
made aware of this breach? 
 
We are in breach; our Trust Board will be informed, and steps will be taken to correct the situation.   
 
Q. Provide the name and email address of the ultimate person who has made the decision 
to ignore this Environmental Legislation. 
 
This information is exempt under Section 40 – Personal Information 
 
 
Q. Provide the name and email address of each Trust Board Member. 
 
This can be found on our website 
https://www.mkuh.nhs.uk/about-us/our-structure 
 

https://www.mkuh.nhs.uk/about-us/our-structure


Q. If you use a Facilities Management Company to manage compliance, who are they?   
 
N/A 
 
You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to copyright 
and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) and authorisation from 
Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the event of any re-use, the 
information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.  
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address your 
complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Standing 
Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal process, you are still 
unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 

‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


